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March, 2022 

 

OUR NEXT MEETING 
 

Thursday April 7, 2022 
Joint Chapter Meeting with  

Gamma Phi Chapter  
 West Hartselle Baptist Church  
1640 Main St. W Hartselle, AL 

 4:00 pm Meet and Greet 
4:30 pm Meeting 

 
*Guests: Penny Christian, Alabama 

State DKG President and Carolyn 

Eck, DKG District 1 Director 

*Installation of 2022-2024 Chapter 

Officers 

*Induction of (3) new members 

*Skit:  Founder’s Day “Hat’s Off to 

DKG”  

*Members pay dues for 2022-2023 

($70.00) 

*Refreshments - All members bring 

snacks and officers bring drinks and 

paper goods. Please bring your 

snacks at 4:00 pm for the Meet and 

Greet. 

* Silent Auction - Both Gamma Beta 

and our MU Chapter will have a silent 

auction at the joint meeting. The items 

will be separated by chapter on 

different colored bid sheets. Each 

chapter will receive monies generated 

by their own members’ items. 

Please bring some items to be 

auctioned so we can raise some 

money for our chapter. 

 

 

 

“Sisters Night Out!” 
Thursday March 10, 2022 

 
Eight chapter members met at Josie’s 
restaurant for dinner. Our dinner was 
great! Our evening ended early because 
“Legally Blonde” was SOLD OUT, and we 
were unable to get tickets. 
 

             

 
Directions to 

West Hartselle Baptist Church 
1640 Main Street W 
Hartselle, AL 35640 

 
From Decatur, drive about 10 miles on US 
Route 31 South to Hartselle.  At the 
intersection of US Route 31 and US Route 
36, turn right. In 1 mile you will see the 
church on the left. To find our meeting 
room, enter through the back of the 
church. 
 



 
 

                                                      

Last Meeting 

   John Joseph    

The March 3, 2022 Chapter 

Meeting was held at the 

Entrepreneurial Center in Decatur. 

John Joseph, CEO, and Donna 

Whitten, director, spoke about the 

opportunities for students at the 

center. Miel Ellison, a student at 

Decatur High, spoke about his 

company. 

 

*IMPORTANT* 

Chapter Dues ($70.00) must be 
paid by May 31st. Bring your check 
to the next meeting or mail it to 
Phyllis Bradford. 
 
Officer and committee chairmen 
training will take place on Friday 
June 3, 2022 in Montgomery. All 
members are welcome to attend. 
 
DKG International Convention is 
scheduled for July 12-16, 2022 in 
New Orleans. 
 
Fall Board in Montgomery August 
3, 2022 
 
W.O.W (Weekend of Wonder) 
October 14-16, 2022 in The Shoals 
 


